
This presentation was shared with the CU Board of Regents on April 7, 2022 (all campuses presented but only the Denver Campus’ data are included here). Along with the presentation, the following 
message was sent by Chancellor Michelle Marks and Vice Chancellor Antonio Farias.

Dear Lynx community,

At today’s Board of Regents meeting, we shared a summary of our findings from our Fall 2021 Campus & Workplace Culture Survey. Our presentation took a high-level look at sense of belonging, 
sexual harassment, and discrimination data from the survey, with each topic presented for faculty, staff, and students. In addition to sharing more about our presentation, our survey data is now 
available to our campus community in a virtual, interactive dashboard. We'd like to remind our campus community that survey responses are anonymized, and no personalized data will ever be shared 
with any CU office or employee. We’d like to thank the CU Denver Climate and Workplace Culture Steering Committee for its diligence in carefully analyzing the survey's results and creating a 
meaningful tool that allows for easy navigation for areas of interest to our campus community members.

Presentation Highlights Areas of Needs of Students, Faculty, and Staff

Across our campus populations, the survey results showed that while we have work to do, individuals on the whole are treated with respect. We also saw positive sentiment around individuals' ability to 
be true to their identity without receiving negative responses from others. Looking at areas for improvement, faculty and staff would benefit from more opportunities for professional growth and career 
mentoring. Responses from students, both undergraduate and graduate, reflect potential for growth in community building and cultivating friendships. 

The data collected on sexual harassment and discrimination will help to enhance ongoing efforts to combat these experiences on our campus and ensure that we provide a safe, supportive campus for 
all individuals.

Next Steps: Dashboard Live and Action Plans to Follow

Our data dashboard was created with our campus community in mind, providing an intuitive user experience that allows individuals to explore the areas they are most interested in. We will be 
continuing to update the dashboard with further analyses, driven both by efforts elaborated in our 2030 Strategic Plan—in particular, Goal 1: Become the nation's first equity-serving institution, and 
Goal 5: Be known as a people-centered best place to work—and feedback from our campus community.

For next steps, we will begin working with school/college/unit teams to develop meaningful action plans, which we will share with the campus community by the start of Fall 2022. Moving forward, we 
will collaboratively examine every piece of data to gain insight on where we are succeeding as a university and areas that need attention and priority. We will use our findings to continue building on 
the work we’ve been doing to invest in and support our people. 

We want to thank students, faculty, and staff who completed the Fall 2021 Campus & Workplace Culture Survey for your participation, openness, and honesty in your responses. Together, we strive to 
create a campus where everyone feels, and knows, they belong.

Michelle Marks
Chancellor

Antonio Farias
Vice Chancellor for Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion
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https://www1.ucdenver.edu/offices/institutional-research-and-effectiveness/campus-workplace-and-culture-survey
https://click.communications.cu.edu/?qs=4851dd5a7ca3273f57957fc9a018817cd3e9f39759f764f313bcd47a09356cf927a0cf6d5ceb520d13a17c81d7fe3a93199b7b696ffb3dd4
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